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I am writing to express my strong support for this bill. As a member of a family of 

asthma sufferers, I could not overstate the importance of HEPA air purifiers during 

low air quality events. I first became aware of this when I resided in MT during the 

Bitterroot FIre, shortly after being diagnosed myself. I was fortunately provided my 

first air purifier by that state. It helped me stay alive and functioning until I evacuated. 

We have seen some of the worst air quality of the nation on more than a few 

occasions, and can anticipate this will be an accelerating trend. Air conditioners also 

provide needed protection for persons during heat events and will save lives. 


